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Hood River Post 22 fully supports the passage of HB 2146, which provides that 

portion of U.S. Highway 30, beginning where highway intersects with U.S. Highway 

101 and ending at Idaho state line, shall also be known as Oregon Gold Star Families 

Memorial Highway. 

 

Hood River Post 22 was so pleased that in 2022 our Oregon Legislature passed the 

bill creating Oregon Hwy 35 as the Oregon Nisei Veterans World War II Memorial 

Highway again honoring our Veterans who many times do not receive the praise and 

honor they so much deserve. 

  

We further believe that it is time to show the families of these Veterans who have 

gives of their lives in support of our Country should also be honored by establishing 

U.S. Highway 30 as the Oregon Gold Star Families Memorial Highway. Thank you for 

your consideration and support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carl L Casey, Commander 

American Legion 

Hood River Post 22 


